

## **COMMUNITY BULLETIN**

## March 2017

Everyone's Irish On March 17th.

Yes, everyone is Irish on March 17<sup>th</sup>, however, CDC will be celebrating St. Patty's Day on MARCH 9<sup>th</sup> at our gathering at the pool. Put on your "green" and join your neighbors starting at 5:00 p.m. Bring a hors d'oeuvre to share and your own libation. Remember: *no glass* 

March 4<sup>th</sup> & 18th: Saturday morning coffee 8:30a.m. at the pool Sign up sheet on the bulletin board for your date to bring muffins/donuts

March 6<sup>th</sup>: Book Club noon at the pool "Ordinary Grace" by William Kent Krueger.

April: "Circling the Sun" by Paula McLean May: "City of Light" by Lauren Belfer

**March 18th: Fiddler on the Roof** tickets are sold out. Get on the wait list by calling Bud Ayer (207) 551-8470.

March 22<sup>nd</sup>: Ladies Spring Luncheon 11:30 a.m.

containers at the pool. Next pool gathering Mach 23.

Paul Martin's American Grille

6186 N.Scottdale Road

Call Pat Good to reserve your spot (480)970-6468

April 22<sup>nd</sup>: CDC Community Work Day 8:30 a.m. at the pool (details to follow soon)

**Did you know......** you can choose email newsletters delivered weekly based on your interests by using the City of Scottsdale's automated service at

www.eservices.ScottsdaleAZ.gov/emailsubscriptions

Type in your email address, click on SUBMIT and choose topics of interest from the list of publications. You can opt out of any or all of the email publications whenever you'd like by using the same web page.

Have you changed your email address or phone number lately? If so, PLEASE let us know. Email any changes to <a href="mailto:banyonhilda@yahoo.com">banyonhilda@yahoo.com</a> or call the CDC hotline at (480) 767-5940 and leave a message with your changes.

The ad hoc Long Range Planning Committee has had several meetings to discuss the remodel/update of the Ramada and pool areas. Residents were asked to provide feedback on what you would like to see done. Out of 150 residents, we received 20 responses. Thank you to those who responded. Our next step is to finalize our "wish list" before contacting contractors, etc.

Please feel free to contact any of the committee members for further details. Committee members are: Ed Burke (Chair), Doug Clark, Cam Clark, Ken Huettl, Hilda Banyon, Bud Ayer, Randy Vogel, and Shelly Bader



## PLEASE BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR AND......

## PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG PICK UP ANY TRASH THAT YOU SEE NO EXTENDED PARKING ON THE STREETS

Casa del Cielo is a beautiful community and let's all work together to keep it so desirable. Thank you for all your efforts!

